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Office of the Postmaster General
Washington, B.C. 20260

/ AN 64-12122-PS

June 12, 1964

i
Mr. J. Edgar Hogver R R (1
Director ')~? Iv-- -
Federal Bureau of Investlgatlon - . s )
Washington, D. C. 20535 . . : iy

ol
Dear Mr. Hoover: B g
o ‘
Because of a communication (copy attached) addressed to the
Postmaster General by MMl Raleigh, North Carolina,
making allegations against employees of the local post office

investigative attention has been given by a Postal Inspector. RS
A memorandum covering the inquiries made at Raleigh on June 4 ) oy
is attached for your information. .y r/

| L

The Chief of the U. S. Secret Service is also being furnished
a summary of this investigation. |

Sincerely yours,

. ,./ /-T-') }'f( et tal

i

H. B. Montague
Personnel Security Officer
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